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Great article in the Oregon Capital Chronicle on Thursday, March 16,titled “Oregon 

lawmakers propose measures to stem gun violence, stem ‘ghost guns’ by Ben Botkin 

I am writing to ask for each legislators’ serious consideration of passing what are: 

• HB 2005 – outlawing ghost guns and guns without serial numbers, 

• HB 2006 – to raise the legal age to 21 for possessing what many call 

‘weapons of war’, and 

• HB 2007 – giving public entities with public spaces the option to prohibit the 

carrying of concealed weapons on those properties even if the individual is licensed. 

I am a sixth generation Texan who recently moved to Oregon, and I am so glad that I 

did.  I pray that someday soon, Texas legislators will make similar common-sense 

proposals to protect Texas residents and children. 

Respectfully, Judy Tannehill, Corvallis, OR 

 


